March 11, 2005

To Whom It May Concern:
u and noticed that you do not have our current

We recently received mail from yo
mailing address. Please note that our address has changed and mail forwarding
tinue to receive your correspondence, please

will soon end. To ensure we con
make sure that you have the correct information. |
o
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Cole + Poe Architects, P.A. x
519 W. Front Street ™
Boise, |daho 83702 -
Ph: 208-331-3200

Fax. 208-331-3244
Email: info@colepoe.com
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Megan Murphy
Cole + Poe Architects, P.A.




